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Athens, 1/8/2025 

 

ADMISSION TO IPP AUTOMATION SYSTEMS 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-2026 

 

Successful applicants for the IPP Automation Systems for the Academic Year 2025-2026 have been 

notified by personal letter via email. Those who have not received an email, please contact by email 

to ipp_as@mail.ntua.gr for clarifications or questions. 

Successful candidates must accept their admission by the first week of September 2025. 

 

From the IPP Secretariat 
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